
My wife and I have stayed away from Portland at night for the most part since Covid.  Recently our 
daughters gave us free tickets to see a show at the Keller.  This was our experience 
 
.  We wanted to park as close to the Keller as possible, so we parked at the smart park diagonally from 
the Keller.  As we pulled in there was a gentlemen with a brand new SUV and all of his windows were 
smashed.  He said he had nothing in his vehicle and they smashed his windows for fun.  We then walked 
up the street to the restaurant.  The waitress there indicated she had had several customers whose cars 
were severely damaged. 
 
After dinner we then proceeded to walk back towards the Keller.  When we got to the front door of the 
Keller, I visited with the Doorman.  He stated to me that he was not going to be at this job long because 
he was saving up to buy drugs for resale.  My face fell, He said that "All Drugs are legal now and he was 
going to cash in as soon as he could"  Is this the mentality Portland wants? 
 
We wont be back to Portland at night unless 110 goes away and I am sure there are other folks that feel 
the same. 
 
Dorce Redwine 

 


